INLET DRILLING ALASKA, INC.

210 North Willow Street
Kenai, Alaska 99611
(907) 283-3567 FAX (907) 283-7065
inletdri@ptialaska.net

RECEIVED
March 19, 2007 MAR 2 8 2007
Mr. Robert Corbin, DOE/QFE/NGR ‘
Natural Gas Regulatory Activities Manager
U.S. Department of Energy, Office of Oil & Gas
Global Security and Supply, Office of Fossil Energy
Room 3E-042
1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Corbin,

As owner — operator of Inlet Drilling Alaska, Inc., located in Kenai, Alaska,
with 50 + full time employees and actively engaged in the drilling of natural
gas exploration and production wells on the Kenai Peninsula, Alaska, I

support the Kenai, Alaska, LNG plant export license extension
requested by ConocoPhillips and Marathon Qil. Continued operation of

the Kenai LNG Plant directly benefits Inlet Drilling Alaska, Inc., our
employees, the economy of the Kenai Peninsula, and State of Alaska.

Thank you for granting the license extension, as requested.

Sincerely,

et Ul

Donald Dodge
4910 Woodridge Circle
Anchorage, AK 99516



